
1225 Broken Sound Parkway NW 
Suite F 
Boca Raton, FL 33487-3533 
Phone: 561-998-4100 
Fax: 561-241-6640 

 

Nov 5, 2008 
 
To: Cooper Bussmann Coiltronics® Customers 
Subject: Product Change Notice (PCN) 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
To ensure and improve long term availability, Cooper Bussmann announces the following enhancements 
effective November, 2008, to the HCP0703, HCP1104 and HCP1305 Series of Coiltronics® High Current 
Pressed Power Inductors. 
 

1. The aesthetic color will transition from black to grey with the outside appearance remaining the same 
clear coat epoxy currently in use. 

 
2. The part marking will transition from white to black. 

 
3. The part marking Series designation (HCP0703, HCP1104 or HCP1305) will be removed from the 

part marking. 
 
These are aesthetic enhancements only with no change to form, fit or function.  Cooper Bussmann part 
numbers will remain the same (with no affect or impact on the ordering process). 
 
 
End of Life Notice 
 
Cooper Bussmann also announces an End of Life (EOL) notice. This End of Life notice is effective November, 
2008. It is based upon inactivity of specific part numbers in the HCP1104 and HCP1305 Series. They are: 
 

1. HCP1104-R20-R 
2. HCP1104-R45-R 
3. HCP1305-R68-R 
4. HCP1305-R82-R 

 
Cooper Bussmann is committed to providing all customers with high quality products and services. If further 
information is required regarding this notice, please contact your Cooper Bussmann representative. We thank 
you for your continued support of Cooper Bussmann and the Coiltronics brand of magnetics. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Robert Gundlach 
Product Manager - Coiltronics Magnetics 
Cooper Electronic Technologies 
Phone (561) 998-4111 
Fax (561) 241-6640 
rob.gundlach@cooperindustries.com 
 


